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NOTICE OF PROPOSED 
DEVELOPMENT 

 
Notice is hereby given that an application has been made for 

planning approval for the following development: 
 

SITE: 579 Shark Point Road, Penna 
 

PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT: 
CHANGE OF USE (DWELLING TO VISITOR 

ACCOMMODATION) 
 
 

The relevant plans and documents can be inspected at the Council Offices at 47 
Cole Street, Sorell during normal office hours, or the plans may be viewed on 
Council’s website at www.sorell.tas.gov.au until Tuesday 28th January 2025. 
 
Any person may make representation in relation to the proposal by letter or 
electronic mail (sorell.council@sorell.tas.gov.au) addressed to the General 
Manager. Representations must be received no later than Tuesday 28th January 
2025. 
 
 
 
APPLICANT:   C Lisica 
 
APPLICATION NO: DA 2024 / 334 - 1 
DATE:   09 January 2025 
 

http://www.sorell.tas.gov.au/
mailto:sorell.council@sorell.tas.gov.au
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